NOTICE OF ELECTION
RIVER VALLEY SCHOOL DISTRICT
APRIL 2, 2024

Referendum Details

At an election in the River Valley School District on Tuesday, April 2, 2024, the following
questions will be submitted to a vote of the people:

QUESTION NUMBER I

"Shall the River Valley School District, Sauk, Iowa, Richland and Dane Counties,
Wisconsin be authorized to issue pursuant to Chapter 67 of the Wisconsin Statutes,
general obligation bonds in an amount not to exceed $19,500,000 for the public
purpose of paying the cost of a school building and facility improvement project
consisting of: renovations at the Elementary, Middle and High Schools; construction
of safe and secure entrances/offices at the Elementary and Middle Schools;
construction of an addition for a replacement gymnasium at the Middle School, to
create a single River Valley School District campus; building infrastructure, site
improvements, ADA accessibility updates and other associated work; and acquisition
of furnishings, fixtures and equipment?"

QUESTION NUMBER II

"Shall the River Valley School District, Sauk, lowa, Richland and Dane Counties,
Wisconsin be authorized to issue pursuant to Chapter 67 of the Wisconsin Statutes,
general obligation bonds in an amount not to exceed $14,500,000 for the public
purpose of paying the cost of a school building project at the High School consisting
of: construction of a performing arts center addition and a safe and secure entrance;
remodeling and ADA compliance updates, including to the performing arts commons
and stage areas; site improvements and other associated work; and acquisition of
furnishings, fixtures and equipment?"

A copy of the entire text of the resolution directing submission of the questions set forth above to
the electorate and information concerning District boundaries can be obtained from the District
Clerk at the School District offices located at 660 West Daley Street, Spring Green, Wisconsin.

Additional Information

Acceptable photo ID will be required to vote at this election. If you do not have a photo ID you
may obtain a free ID for voting from the Division of Motor Vehicles.

Persons with questions regarding the referendum election should contact Loren G. Glasbrenner,
District Administrator.

Done in the River Valley School District
on February 28, 2024

Sara L. Carstensen
District Clerk
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